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The Department of English organized an International Webinar on Empowerment through 

Effective Communication on 14.07.2020. The Resource Person was Pete Sinclair, Assistant 

Principal Frankfurt International School, Germany. The discourse was on innovative and 

productive ideas on effective communication. The session started at 1.30 pm. Google Meet as used 

along with You tube live streaming. Nearly thousand participants attended the session. Ms.Preema 

Paul and Ms. Jency James were the coordinators of the Webinar.  

 

 



 



 

 


